SISTERS OF ST. PAUL OF CHARTRES PHILIPPINE PROVINCE
REFLECTIONS AND PLANS

The SPC Philippine Province’s environmental advocacy, deeply rooted in Laudato Si, reflects a sincere commitment to ecological conversion. The first-year focus on ecological education and eco-spirituality formation is a recognition that true environmental action must begin with awareness and transformation of the heart. By integrating webinars, guided reflections, and communal sharing, the initiative fosters a culture of dialogue and discernment among SPC Sisters and lay mission partners. This approach ensures that environmental advocacy is not just an external commitment but an internalized spiritual journey, urging all participants to see creation as a sacred gift that must be nurtured and protected.

The second-year emphasis on adopting a simple, sustainable, and healthy lifestyle aligns with the call for personal and communal responsibility. The guiding principle of “Simpleng Buhay, Aking Alay” encourages self-discipline and ecological consciousness in daily living. Through preventive health measures, sustainable practices, and economic stewardship, this phase highlights the connection between human well-being and planetary health. By incorporating self-assessment tools and collective evaluation, the SPC Core Team ensures that sustainability is not just a theoretical goal but a lived reality. This reinforces the need for consistency in small, everyday choices that collectively shape a more sustainable future.

The third-year initiative, “Response to the Cry of the Poor,” expands the advocacy from personal transformation to social impact, emphasizing community resilience and empowerment. Recognizing that environmental degradation disproportionately affects the marginalized, this phase calls for deeper solidarity through partnerships with government agencies and non-government organizations. By integrating environmental justice into the Paulinian mission, the SPC Province affirms that care for creation is intrinsically linked to care for humanity. Through continuous monitoring, best practices sharing, and policy alignment, the advocacy ensures long-term sustainability and a faith-driven response to the ecological and social crises of our time.
